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The Fund Finance Association released its 2022 sponsorship opportunities this week and
opened registration for the 11th Annual Global Fund Finance Symposium in Miami from
February 16-18, 2022. Sponsorship information is available here and registration info is
available here. The FFA tries hard to support and promote the fund finance industry with
advocacy, education and information. The FFA does not charge membership fees and sustains
itself via these conference sponsorships and ticket sales, all of which were challenging during
the pandemic. Please consider supporting the FFA by participating in these events. Thank you!

https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://www.fundfinanceassociation.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/2022-Sponsorship-Brochure.pdf
https://na.eventscloud.com/ereg/index.php?eventid=634585&
https://www.cadwalader.com/

